
Katama Airfied Commission Meeting May 18, 2021 via zoom 
  
The meeting was called to order at 9am. Present at the meeting were commissioners 
Peter Vincent, Patrick Bradley and Michael Nagle. Also present were Alyssa DaSilva, 
manager of the airport, Evan Shai and Jessica Shai from the restaurant, and Jennifer 
Smyth from the Town. 
  
Hal was not present so Peter was given the task of running the meeting. 
  
Since Patrick was not at the previous meeting he could not vote to accept or not 
the minutes of the last meeting so this was put off. 
  
Alyssa gave an update. The field was busy Saturday – 10 aircraft flew in. Field needs 
mowing and she will keep working on that. 
Bill spoke to Chris Wraye and he said he would be back in June – but did not indicate 
what exactly would be accomplished. The concrete is to be poured in June as well as 
the windows being delivered. 
  
Restaurant – the Shai’s have met with the department heads from the town and are 
working with each department that needs to give them approval. The lease is at the 
town lawyers for review and should be ready very soon. Not having a lease may hold 
the restaurant up from getting a liquor license sooner than later. But it is coming 
together and they will open when they have all of the proper permissions. 
  
Jennifer Smyth will send the disclosure statement to the State and is waiting to hear that 
the lease is finalized and then will get a copy for her files. 
  
Next meeting scheduled for Thursday May 27 at 9am via zoom 
  
Patrick motioned to adjourn, Michael 2nded and all 3 voted to adjourn at 9:10am 
 


